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NOTICE

November 9. 2016

Due to the presence of coliform bacteria in the water distribution system, the Village of
Roscommon will be initiating chlorination of its water system indefinitely. Total coliform
bacteria are generally not harmful themselves. Coliforms are bacteria, which are naturally
present in the environment and are used as an indicator that other, potentially-harmful,
bacteria may be present. Coliforms were found in more samples than allowed and this
was a warning of potential problems.

The Village will be holding a community meeting on Tuesday, November 29" at 5:30
p-m. at the CRAF Center. Representatives from the Michigan Department of
Environmental Quality will be in attendance to give a presentation, and to answer
questions.

For further information, please contact Village Hall at 275-5743.

Posted: November 9%, 2016

This notice is posted in compliance with PA 267 of 1976 as amended (Open Meetings
Act), MCLA 41.72a (2)(3) and the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA)

“This institution is an e(/ua/ opportunily /)rouiJel‘ =
TIDD (300) 629-3777

OSCOMMON, MICHIGAN - INC. :

==

—=_]




